
Pedals, Pipes, and Pizza ! 
 Saturday, April 9th—10:00 am to 2:00 pm       

Meet the Pipe Organ – King of Instruments 

at the 

The United Methodist Church of Berea 

170 Seminary Street 

FREE EVENT—Open to all Middle and 

High School Piano Students 

Sponsored by Cleveland Chapter-American Guild of Organists                      
and Baldwin Wallace Conservatory Outreach  

For more information, please contact Barbara MacGregor, macmus@roadrunner.com                                
or Meredith Kurtz, mkurtz@bw.edu




